
April 17, 2024 

Town of Milton 

Planning & Development Department 

150 Mary Street 

Milton, ON   L9T 6Z5 

Attention: Jill Hogan 

Commissioner, Development Services 

Re: Public Engagement Strategy 

Applications for Zoning By-law Amendment 

“Garito Tor”, Mattamy (Brownridge) Limited  

Minor Sub-Node block, Part of Lot 7 and 8, Concession 4, NS (Trafalgar) 

Town of Milton 

Dear Ms. Hogan, 

This letter serves as a response to the public engagement strategy required by the Town of Milton for 

the Zoning By-law Amendment application submitted on April 17, 2024. Please accept this letter as

Mattamy (Brownridge) Limited’s proposed public engagement strategy. 

Following the submission of the application, an informal public information meeting will be coordinated 

with Town staff and hosted by the applicant to share the proposal with interested residents and answer 

initial questions ahead of receiving staff comments.  

Application notice signs will be installed on the subject property along Louis St. Laurent Avenue per Town 

notice sign standards. Notification will then be circulated to surrounding residents to inform the public of 

the development proposal and Statutory Public Meeting.  An agent of the landowner will be present at 

the public meeting to provide further information, answer questions and take notes on resident 

comments and feedback.  These comments will be considered and addressed by Mattamy (Brownridge) 

Limited, Korsiak Urban Planning, and by Town staff.   

Please feel free to contact me at the number below should you have any questions or require any further 

information. 

Sincerely yours, 

KORSIAK URBAN PLANNING 

Constance Ratelle, MPlan, RPP 

Copy: Anthony Sotomayor, Mattamy (Brownridge) Limited 


